
 
Planning Submissions 
Development Control Planning Services 
London Borough of Camden	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
5 Pancras Square	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 By Email 
London N1C 4AG 

F.A.O. Patrick Marfleet 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 6th September  2017 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

8-9 Long Yard, London WC1N 3LU: Notification for Prior Approval for Proposed 
Change of Use from Residential Institutions (Class C2) to a state funded 
nursery (D1)

Please find attached our submission for the above property as advised by the planning 
department. Please note that we have separately already made the payment for the fee 
due for £80 from Residential Institutions (Class C2) to a state funded nursery (Class D1). 
I have been informed by Patrick Marfleet that once your department has received the 
documents, we will be notified with a reference number so we can submit payment for 
the submission.    

I hope that you have all the information required to process the submission but if you 
have any queries concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Robert Hopkins 
MBH Architects 

cc. 	 Patrick Marfleet: Planning Officer Camden Council 
	 Jonathan McClue: Principal Planning Officer Camden Council 
	 Zivile Usoniene: GOSH 
	 Joe McGonagle: GOSH 


